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ROMANIA –  
CIUMEGHIU 
 

Dear Friends and 
Supporters, 
 

 
 
 

 

SB Foundation’s contact person in 
Ciumeghiu in Romania, Ghita 
Andrasi, has asked the Foundation 
to pay for a few windows and 
doors for the church and for a poor 
family, as well as for wood for the 
winter. He suggested we buy early 
because the price of wood rises 
when the chill of winter sets in. 
We followed his advice and 
received these photos, which 
depict the delivery of the logs and 
the installation of doors and windows. 

   
 

Greetings from SB Foundations via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger.    
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